
 
 
 

 

 

March 1, 2023 

 

Dear Friends, 

At Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters (CHKD), miracles happen every day. As you know, CHKD is 

a special place for our young patients and their families, and with your help, we are able to provide the 

best possible medical care to all the children in our community. Your gift truly makes a difference in the 

lives of children who are battling life threatening diseases like cancer, recuperating from devastating 

injuries, or facing common childhood illnesses.  

The Virginia Peninsula Car Club Council is proud to partner with CHKD to raise money for local kids in 

need. The money raised during the 21st Annual Virginia Fall Classic goes directly to CHKD’s Health and 

Surgery Center at Oyster Point. I would love to have your support to make this fundraising event a 

success. 

Thank you for considering a gift to our beloved children’s hospital, CHKD. 

 

In Gratitude, 

 

Kate Ryan 

Philanthropy Officer, CMN Partnerships & Events 

Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters 

kate.ryan@chkd.org 

757-668-9066 
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